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Additionally, this project addresses the Transportation Planning Board's priorities, including support 
for the National Capital Trail Network, bicycling in high-capacity transit areas, and access in Equity 
Emphasis Areas. It will also support the University of Maryland's Facilities Master Plan, the TLC 
funded Discovery District Multi-Use Trail Transit Access Plan, DPW&T's Prince George's County 
Bicycle and Pedestrian Network Project, and the Carole Highlands Safe Mobility Study. 

We respectfully request your full consideration of Prince George's County DPW&T's application 

for funding of this important and beneficial study. Should you like to discuss this further, please 
contact Michael Jackson, Active Transportation Planner with the Prince George's County Planning 
Department at michael.jackson@ppd.mncppc.org. 


